
 
 
KCC COMMUNITY WARDEN REPORT – APRIL 2022 
 
1) Regular welfare visits to elderly/vulnerable residents. 
2) Complaints from resident from Merton Drive regarding neighbouring 

residents  converting  ‘barn’ car ports into play rooms without 
planning permission – Advised to contact S.B.C. Planning department. 

3) Organised and accompanied elderly resident for his Covid booster jab. 
4) Bus shelter vandalised with food – Contacted Clerk regarding 

cleansing. 
5) Gave short talk to Senior Lunch Club members regarding their safety 

when withdrawing cash from banks/building societies due to residents 
being followed and theft of purses/bags. 

6) Assisting Social Services and Optivo with resident recently returned 
home from hospital. 

7) Assisted resident with registering with the Swale Volunteer Transport 
Scheme to enable him in getting lifts to hospital appointments etc. 

8) Gave short talk to bingo club members regarding their safety when 
withdrawing cash etc. 

9) Fly tipping in Wardwell Lane – Reported to S.B.C. 
10) Accompanied elderly resident for pre op Covid test. 
11) Attended residents rural walks, now approx 21/23 members. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


